Queen Of Heaven HSG
Meeting Minutes
1/7/20

Opening Prayer & Special intentions: Father Luke.
Pastors Report: Father Greg Falhaber
- There are lots of exciting things coming for Catholic schools week.
- A monthly collection for our school has started at mass. So far we have raised
about $8,900.
- We have started to sell sweepstakes tickets during mass. If you belong to a
different parish please try to sell tickets at your own parish if your able too.

Principles Report: Mary Damico
- Thank you to everyone that was involved in the staff luncheon before Christmas.
It was a great feast.
- During the month of January we are having dress down days for $1 on Fridays
to benefit Catholic Charities.
- Queen of Heaven is hosting the Snowball dance on 1/24/20 in support of the
Bison fund.
- Catholic schools week is coming up at the end of this month. Things to look
forward to.
1/26- Pancake breakfast.
1/26-Children helping out with 9:30 mass.
1/27- Grandparents & special friends lunch & talent show.
1/29-6th gr Prayer service + St. Francis Percussion band K-OS.
1/29- Open house 6:00-8:00 pm.
1/30- Mass @ 8:30am.
1/31- Catholic schools fun day + pizza lunch.
Detailed information on what’s happening and how you can help, will be sent home in
the Family envelope this week.
Teachers Report: Mrs. Walsh
- Mrs. Gallino will be hosting an art show on 3/18/20.
- K, 1st and 2nd grade will be getting together for the 100th day of school.
We are in need of volunteers for this , please let me know if your
interested.

Treasurers Report- Jackie Glinsky




- All reports are on the tables , Please let me know if you have any
questions.

Vice Presidents Report: Sarah Leahy
- A chicken BBQ is in the works for May, Volunteers will be needed
- Please let me know if your still in need of Volunteer hours.

Presidents Report: Amanda Schieber
- Happy New Year!!ll ;)

Sunshine Committee: Anna Cartwright
- | am still working to get all of the sympathy cards out.
- If you have lost someone special let me know.
- lam trying to come up with something special for a Q of H past president
that has passed. Please let me know if you have any ideas.

Q of H Night Out: Kari Miller
- For Pie oh mine we received a check for $123.
- Next Friday 1/17 is the Chuck E Cheese fundraiser, We get 20% off all
sales. This should be a good one, since the kids have a long weekend.
- Panera Bread on 2/11/20 in Orchard Park, We also get 20% of all sales.
Fliers will be coming home soon.

8th Grade: Becky Lombardo
- Thank you to everyone that supported the 8th grade the day of the Christmas
concert.
- Pizza coupons for just pizza are still available.
- The lucky Leprechaun is coming soon. More info will be sent home soon.

Merry Mouse shop: Becky Lombardo
- The kids did a great job shopping for every one.
- Thank you to all the volunteers
- Thanks to the junior honor society for doing all the wrapping.
- We made a profit of about $600.

Snowball Dance: Selina Smith
- Q of H is hosting the dance on 1/24
- For 5th and 6th graders is from 6-8 pm




For 7th - 8th graders is 9-11pm.

This event is for all the schools in the area, not just Q of H, It will have a “ Winter
Wonderland “ theme.

We are in need of some Christmas decorations Let us know if you can help.

We will also be needing volunteers for set-up and clean up. We will need 2
parents per grade.Please let me know if your available.

Meat Raffle: Kieran Gallagher

E-mails have been sent out for all volunteers.

Set up & Clean up volunteers are needed.

This is a HUGE community event.

Share, Share, Share.

This event is on Saturday Feb 1st.There will be basket raffles.
Presale tickets are available.

Let me know if you need to reserve a table.

Pancake Breakfast: Jackie Glinsky

Sunday 1/26 from 9-12 in the cafeteria.
All volunteers have been contacted.
If you volunteered and haven’t heard from me, please let me know.

Grandparent & special friends lunch:

January 27th
There will be 2 options from Chic fil A to order.
Fliers will be coming home in the family envelope.

Sweepstakes: Jennifer Staychoc

Things are coming along

| received a few Sponsorship checks from a few companies in the area.

If you know anyone in the area that would like to be a sponser or donate , please
let me know.

The volunteer list will be going out soon.

The classroom wish lists will also be going out soon. Each class will be making
baskets.

We are in need of more items to put in baskets , So if you received something for
christmas that you don’t like and would like to re-gift, We will take it :)

Let me know if you would like more tickets to sell.

Easter Candy: Sheila Nowak & Julie Schneggenburger




- Niagara Chocolate is now called sweet works.

- Ordering will only be done online this year.

- You will need to place all orders online and collect the money. You will pay once
the candy is picked up from the school.

- The ordering deadline is on Feb 24th no exceptions.!! The pick up date for the
easter candy will be on March 25th.

- We make a profit of 52% of sales.

- In the past we’ve profited about $6,000-$7,000.

Closing Prayer: Father Greg
Meeting adjourned 7:44 pm by : Sheila Nowak & Joelle Forenzo
Meeting Minutes submitted by Jennifer Tylec



